
Glasgow Third Sector Interface Network update noted – Request to the Head of 
Policy and Corporate Governance. 
 
6 There was heard a report by Ms Lynn Lovelock, North West Glasgow 
Voluntary Sector Network (NWGVSN) providing an update on its work, advising 
 
(1) of the continued IT recycling project “Plugged In” and that information could 

be accessed via https://nwgvsn.org.uk/plugged-in-it-project/ who would accept 
any old IT equipment to be refurbished; 
 

(2) of the continued concerns with regards to the cost of living crisis and the 
increased demand on services; 
 

(3) of the tragic loss of life of a teenager who had attended Kingsway Community 
Connections; 
 

(4) that DRC continued to work closely with Workingrite on the Pathfinder holistic 
employability support service open to young people aged 16-24 and for more 
information to contact: gerard@drcyouthproject.co.uk ; 
 

(5) that the cuts to funding and services for young people had led to a reduction 
in support and opportunities for young people leaving school without 
qualifications; and  
 

(6) of activity undertaken and local issues identified, as detailed in the report. 
 

After consideration, the Partnership  
 
(a) noted the report;  
 
(b) raised questions and concerns regarding the ward priorities and Local Place 

Plans; and  
 

(c) requested that the Head of Policy and Corporate Governance provide an 
update on the Local Place Plan and ward priorities to a future meeting of this 
Partnership.  
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